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August 31st, 2022 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Welcome to E.J Dunn Elementary School! We hope you had an enjoyable and 
restful summer. Our staff is excited to get started and back to providing an 
engaging learning experience for your children.  
  
School Start-up 
 

Students in Grade 1 – 7 will start on Sept. 6th from 10a.m. - 12p.m. Students are asked return 
to their previous years’ classroom prior to moving to their new class later in the morning. New 
students are to come to the office and will be directed to the library to be greeted by our staff. 
 
Kindergarten Children - will have a gradual entry – this will be outlined in a letter to families 
that was sent last week. Please contact the school if you have not received this notice. 
 
Please also prearrange with your student where you will pick them up on the first day of 
school. 
Parents will not know which classroom their student is in and to help ease anxiety for both 
parent and student. 
 
e.g. Danny please meet me at the playground after school, or main office, or back parking lot, 
etc.……. 
 
 

CLASS COMPOSITION 
At the beginning of each school year, class configurations may need to be adjusted 
as we accommodate changes in student registrations.  Parents are reminded that 
placement decisions are made based on social dynamics, academic abilities and 
work habits, as well as many other factors.  Teachers have been very involved in 
the process as they have many special insights into what the best placement for 

your child will be.  Please, trust us to make the best decision for your child regarding their 
placement for this school year.  The educational needs of your child are foremost in our minds.  
Please be reminded classes are subject to change up until the end of September. 
 
 

 
 
 

http://ejdes.sd70.bc.ca/


 
 
IMPORTANT COMUNICATION FORMS 
Student communication forms will be sent home next week, some of this information will 
already be in place for those who already attend this school. However, it is good to check 
information - please change or add any new information necessary and return to the school by 
the end of September. It is important that the school has all current contact information for 
families. Thank You for your participation in advance. 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

September 19, 2022 – Curriculum Implementation Day – No School for Students 
September 30, 2022 – Truth and Reconciliation Day – No school 
October 10, 2022 – Thanksgiving holiday - No school 
 
 

D. Olson        S. Prizeman 
Principal, Darrin Olson Vice-Principal, Stephanie 

Prizeman 
 
We acknowledge that we live, work and play as settlers on the traditional and unceded 
territory of the ci̓šaaʔatḥ and hupača̓sath First Nations. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


